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vulnerable to future urban sprawl and immediate signficant losses of farmland. Once farmland is 

gone, we can't bring it back. 

We appreciate the opportunity to share our feedback and perspective on the Elfrida and White 

Church Urban Boundary Expansion proposal. We hope this conversation continues, and that 

together we can find solutions that balance our community housing needs with the long-term 

sustainability of our farms, food system, and rural communities. 

Sincerely, 

Melvin Switzer, President 
Hamilton-Wentworth Federation of Agriculture 

cc: City of Hamilton Council 
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City of Hamilton Mayor - Andrea Horwath 

City Manager - Marnie Cluckie 
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